
Head of School – The Avenue Primary School  
The Avenue Primary School 
The Avenue  
Nunthorpe 
TS7 0AG 
 
The James Cook Learning Trust wishes to appoint a Head of School at The Avenue Primary School.  
 
Salary Scale: L14 – L19 (£58,135 – £65,735) 
Start Date: 1st September 2022  
Status: Permanent; full time  
Employment Location: The Avenue Primary School, Middlesbrough 
Closing Date: Thursday 17th February 2pm  
 
The Avenue Primary School is a successful two form entry school in Nunthorpe. We are popular family-
friendly setting that offers our children the opportunity to grow and learn within a caring and stimulating 
learning environment.  There are currently 403 children on roll from Nursery to Year 6.  In addition, we have 
Parkway Day Nursey on site who provide wrap around care and the additional 15 hour childcare provision.  
We also have a community facility which is used on an evening.   
 
We are able to offer you an exciting professional opportunity which is supported by parents, governors and 
the local community. The Head of School will work closely with the Executive Head Teacher to move the 
school forwards.   
 
You will be able to offer: 
 

 Dynamic leadership to a successful school.  

 A proven track record of successful whole school leadership and management  

 Expertise to continue to develop the highest standards of teaching and learning. 

 A commitment to promoting and developing the inclusive ethos and values of the school 
including maintaining strong partnerships with parents, governors and the community. 

 The skills, vision and determination required to secure further improvement for our effective 
school. 

 Excellent communication and interpersonal skills.   
 
Our trust schools benefit from very close working partnerships therefore, the ability to develop 
strong working relationships through collaboration with other trust colleagues, will be essential to 
this role.   As our trust expands, it is also of great importance that the successful candidate is able to 
share best practice and develop professionally with other Senior Leaders. 
 
Disclosure 
 
The school is committed to safer recruitment practice and pre-employment checks will be 
undertaken before any appointment is confirmed.  This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check. 
 
Closing Date: Thursday 17th February 2pm  
Applications to be emailed to applicationheadofschool@theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk 

Shortlisting: Monday 28th February  
Interviews: Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th March    
 

Please email Emma Watson to arrange a school visit or an informal telephone call.   
ewatson@theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk 
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